
                                     Note from the Inspector on the revised NPPF                                      ID-08                                                                                     

“You will be aware that the Government has recently published its revised 
National Planning Policy Framework.  It will apply to all plans that were 

submitted for examination after 24 January 2019, which of course 
includes the Mid Sussex Site Allocations DPD. 

  

“I am therefore writing to invite the Council and any other parties to let 
me know whether they consider that there are any implications in the 
Revised NPPF which might have any relevance to this examination. 

  

“Mike Fox 

  

“Inspector” 
25 August 2021 


